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EVPL East open for curbside services

Evansville, IN, December 9, 2020 – EVPL East is now open for curbside services after closing for necessary construction. 

Services available at EVPL East include EVPL To Go, printing, scanning, faxing, and returning library materials.  

EVPL East closed on August 2 to undergo water remediation and structure work. 

Originally opened with EVPL West in January 1913 after Andrew Carnegie provided the funds to build the libraries, EVPL East has 
served the Bayard Park neighborhood and our community for more than 100 years. 

The Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library has served our community for more than a century. With eight locations throughout 
Vanderburgh County, immediate access to hundreds of thousands of digital resources, and a dedicated team of library professionals, 
EVPL strives to create opportunities for you to discover, explore, and connect with your library. For more information, visit evpl.org. 
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